Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Gourley, Christina L (DFW) <Christina.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 9:11 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: CU-14-00006 - Yakima River Launch

Lindsey,

The new project manager on the project is John Hansen and his email address is John.Hansen@dfw.wa.gov and the
permitting biologist taking over the project will be Marty Peoples and his email address is Marty.Peoples@dfw.wa.gov.
John’s phone number is 360-902-8386 and Marty’s number is 360-902-8426. They can help you with anything associated
with the project. Please also keep me in the loop.

Thank you,

Chwris Gowrley

Biologist

Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife
(360) 902-8392
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